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Roberta DiMezza

From: pasquale132@cox.net
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2024 11:33 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H7100
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Hello, 
 
We are Kathleen and David DePasquale of Smithfield. We are writing in opposition to Bill H7100 to legalize assisted 
suicide. Please consider the wide-ranging effects of such a Bill on this State and its residents. 
 
Regards… 


